Lima- March 28, 1950

Dr. Philip Levine, Ortho Research Foundation, Rh Blood Testing Laboratory, Raritan, New Jersey.

Dear Dr. Levine :

Dr. Cesar Reynafarje, a member of our Department, has just returned from the United States after completing his fellowship period with The Rockefeller Foundation.

Please accept my sincere appreciation for the kind facilities extended to him. The training he received in your laboratory will be very valuable for the studies he is planning to carry out in Peru.

Sincerely yours

Dr. Alberto Hurtado Professor of Pathological Physiology Faculty of Medicine